
Date: 

Time: 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

June 11, 1963 

7: 30 P .M. 

Members Present: Theiss, Moore and Butler 

Minutes of meeting of March 12, 1963 read, corrected and approved. 

Apparently in Centerville Acres No. 2 Section 2 a part of Sheehan 
Road is one-half in the Village and one-half out of the Village. 
The developer of this plat requested that the half outside the 
Village be deeded to the Village. It was recommended this be 
approved if approved by the Village Solicitor and that if the 
transfer charges are borne by the requestor. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler, 
Secretary 


